
 
 

Wednesday, June 28, 2023 
 
Questions can be directed to contacts listed below 
 
 
 

For Immediate Release 
 

...AIR QUALITY ADVISORY ISSUED FOR ALL OF WISCONSIN... 
 

Evansville, Wisconsin — In response to the Air Quality Advisory Issued for all of Wisconsin, and in 
accordance with the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources. Evansville, WI has cancelled all outdoor 
activities within the Parks and Recreation department. This includes City League Baseball and the Veteran’s 
Memorial Aquatic Center.  The Quality Advisory is scheduled to remain in effect until noon Thursday, June 29th.  
 
According to the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources, the AQI will likely range from the UNHEALTHY to 
VERY UNHEALTHY categories, but cannot rule out the possibility of the AQI reaching the HAZARDOUS category. 
 
For more information on current air quality, please see: https://airquality.wi.gov 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

City of Evansville contact Information: 
Julie Roberts, City Treasurer 
www.ci.evansville.wi.gov 
(608) 882-2266 
julie.roberts@ci.evansville.wi.gov 

https://airquality.wi.gov/

